
 

 

5th January 2021 
 
Dear Family 
 
Home Learning 
 
We once again find ourselves in a position where children will be required to work at home remotely 
rather than face to face in school. During this period of time away from school it is important that 
your child is given the opportunity to continue their learning. 
 
We are continuing to use Google Classroom as our preferred method of issuing home learning tasks. 
Your child will now be familiar with the platform having used it for homework tasks in the Autumn 
term. It allows teachers to set tasks, communicate via the class stream and respond to any work that 
is submitted.  
 
Procedure for Home Learning 

1. You child should login to Google Classroom each day. 

2. Your child’s class teacher will post videos for them to watch so that they understand the 

work to be completed. 

3. Your child should complete the work and submit it online so that the teacher is made aware. 

4. Your child’s class teacher will mark the work and give feedback on corrections to be made if 
necessary.  

We have placed a series of helpful guides on our website under the ‘Parents’ tab in the ‘letters home’ 
section. If you are still experiencing any technical issues with the platform you should contact the 
school office who will be able help you further.  
 
Children who cannot complete their work online will be receiving paper packs which will be delivered 
on a fortnightly basis by a member of staff. I should stress that this is not an ideal situation as it 
means the children do not have access to the teaching videos and feedback from their teacher. The 
use of Google Classroom is by far our preferred method.   
 
Thank you once again for your continued support through a very challenging time. I am confident 
that working in partnership together we will be able to provide the best possible home learning 
experience for the children. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr A McMulkin 

Assistant Headteacher 

 
 


